
8/27/24 – State ECI Meeting 

1pm via Teams 

Attendance: Reginald McDade – President, Jon Murad – Vice President, Matt Ricke – 
Secretary/Treasurer, Linda Rouse – Iowa Works, Elizabeth Waigand – Iowa Works 

 

- Linda opened the meeting with a discussion around the need for meeting notes to be 
uploaded to the state site per meeting requirements. Matt will get these put together and 
sent to Linda. 

- Feedback from the previous statewide meeting included some negative feedback from one 
of the attendees – Reginald to follow up. 

- Discussion had regarding the next statewide meeting in November. Will look to have 
IowaWorks staff present on the Office of Apprenticeship since I was recently approved for 
this distinction. Linda will follow up with staff to determine a potential meeting date. 

- Members discussed the interest in having a state wide in person meeting for local ECI 
chairs. Not sure if BEC’s will be able to attend in person as it depends upon available 
funding for travel. They will be invited and maybe able to attend virtually. Reginald, Jon and 
Matt will meet separately to determine a possible date. 

 

Submitted by: Matt Ricke 


